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Taxi and Street Hail Livery (SHL) Improvement Surcharge Payment 
Dates Posted 

 
Improvement Surcharge amounts owed for the prior quarter are 
now available on TLC’s License Applications, Renewals & Summonses 
system (LARS).  
 
To view and pay the amount you owe, please visit LARS 
at https://www1.nyc.gov/lars.   
 
Payments are due December 4, 2017.  The full timeline for payment, 
including the period when owners can challenge the payment amount, is 
posted at  
http://www.nyc.gov/html/tlc/html/industry/accessible_initiatives.shtml 
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